
MEMORANDUM 

To: File No. S7-05-20 – Facilitating Capital Formation and Expanding Investment 
Opportunities by Improving Access to Capital in Private Markets 

From: Jeb Byrne, Division of Corporation Finance 

Date: June 30, 2020 

RE: Telephone Conference with CFA Institute 

 

 

On June 30, 2020, Elizabeth Murphy, Jennifer Zepralka, Steven Hearne, Anthony Barone, 
Charlie Guidry, and Jeb Byrne from the Division of Corporation Finance had a telephone 
conference with Stephen Deane and James Allen from the CFA Institute. Among the topics 
participants discussed was the Commission’s release relating to facilitating capital formation and 
expanding investment opportunities by improving access to capital in private markets. 

 

 


